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	This newsletter from PSNC is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.

In this update: Save Our Pharmacies posters; Pressures Survey engagement materials; Dispensing and Supply Updates.

Watch out for additional copies of #SaveOurPharmacies poster
As part of the ongoing #SaveOurPharmacies campaign, further copies of the window poster are being distributed to community pharmacies in England.

The #SaveOurPharmacies campaign is a joint programme of work by PSNC, CCA, AIM and the NPA to lobby for fair NHS funding for pharmacies in England. Your contribution is key to help raise awareness among the public, so please keep an eye out for the poster.

Find out more

New Pressures Survey engagement resources
To help raise awareness of the 2023 Pressures Survey results (and consequently the worsening situation for community pharmacy), we have developed some resources that may be useful for contractors and LPCs to engage MPs and other local stakeholders. These include a one-page infographic, social media files, and resources for emailing your local MP about the latest survey results.
 
View the resources

Read more about the survey results

Dispensing and Supply Updates

April 2023 Price Concessions Second Update:
The Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) has granted an updated list of price concessions for April 2023. Read more

MHRA Class 4 Medicines Defect Information
The Medicines and Health products Regulatory Agency (MHRA) has issued a class 4 medicines defect information notice for Co-amoxiclav 125/31.25mg/5ml powder for oral suspension, PL 04416/0514 (Sandoz Limited). Learn more 
SSP Notice
Contractors should note that DHSC has further extended 11 SSPs for Pen V and Sandrena products until Friday 28th April 2023. Find out more
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